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Comments: Hi there! This measure is an overstep and completely ignores the great work folks like the Access

Fund have done to ensure sustainable, responsible outdoor climbing. Let's work together with the agencies who

also care about both preserving our outdoor resources while enabling newer generations access to climbing. No

on the bolt-ban that will put the entire climbing community at a serious safety risk!


